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The UUAA North Group was formed in 2015 by people who live in or near the north side of Ann 

Arbor, and provides opportunity for discussion, conversation and community outside of the 

formal service structure of UUAA. We meet monthly in the homes of various members with an 

attendance that this year ranged between six and fifteen participants.  

The major change in the group in 2018 was the inclusion of UUAA members in other 

geographical areas of Ann Arbor. The challenge facing us in 2019 will be that of physical 

accessibility of our meetings.  

  


